2024 SEASON REFLECTION

Outgoing Commodore - Elizabeth Webster <u>sasryc.org</u>





SnowflakeRaffle winners from our main fundraiser of the year



Annual Crab Feast Tolchester did not disappoint!

2024 Comes to a close...

To say it was another great year seems like an understatement.

We welcomed several new members for a total of 40 boats registered for the season. And we already have over 5 new member vessels signed that signed up after the Crab Feast who will be honored for the 2025 season. While one season comes to an end, it is important to take time to reflect, thank and anticipate how next year can be even better!



THANKS

Thank you for our volunteers, our BOG and members support.



IN MEMORY

Saying good-bye to one of our own



2025 WELCOME

We are all ready to welcome new members!



Parade SRYC
Winners!
New Members and others supporting our local River!

Thanks!

It is so important to thank our SYRC BOG for their hard work all season: to Bill Carlin, who will become Commodore next season, to Greg Webster, our fleet captain, who took us to new marinas and adventures on the water. To Cathy Thompson, who dutifully took care of our financials. To Robin, "Super Secretary" who helped coordinate, plan, email our members and make sure we had plenty of burgees on hand! To Mark for incredible enhancements to our SRYC website!...and to the many members who stepped up to setup, plan, cleanup, donate and continue to support the club! Well Done All!!

Member Marinas:

Skip Jack Cove, Sassafras River Marina, Duffy Creek, Georgetown Yacht Haven, Osprey Point, Haven Harbor, Boat World



2

This year we lost one of our own. Fred Spitzenberger loved to boat, fish and spend time with his lovely wife Robin, son, Erik and whenever his daughters could join, His is sorely missed and we thank Robin and family for spending time sharing raft-ups and those breathtaking Sassafras River Sunsets.

Peace be with you.

3

WELCOME 2025 MEMBERS!

As you can see, we had a few members notice our crazy float in the Annual Sassafras River Labor Day Boat Parade and decide maybe they want to join! Pictured here in the newsletter are Fabian and Shannon, who were noticed by a current member as a new marina arrival and new boater! They signed up and were able to join us closing day of the 2024 season - looking forward to next year and rafting up!

